
		

PROPOSED	WORKS	IN	YOUR	AREA		-	Christchurch	Road	Bridge,	Hurn	Road

Dear	Sir/Madam

To	enable	us	to	carry	out	maintenance	work	to	replace	the	bearings	on	the	bridge,	we	plan	to	close	Christchurch	Road	Bridge,	Hurn	Road	between	4th	September	and
3rd	November	2023.	The	road	will	be	closed	daily.

We	will	be	repairing	sections	of	road	within	the	area	marked	in	red	indicated	on	the	map.	The	diversion	route	is	marked	in	blue.	National	regulations	state	that	we	have
to	divert	traffic	onto	the	same	classification	of	road	as	the	one	we	have	closed.

We	will	contact	you	again	nearer	the	time	to	confirm	the	dates	of	the	work	and	the	closure	needed.

If	you	wish	to	discuss	any	issues	regarding	this	work,	please	contact	us.

Yours	faithfully

Hanson	Contracting	(on	behalf	of	Dorset	Highways)

01305	228100

Document	dated:	04.05.23
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Find	out	more	about	road	maintenance	on	our	website	|	View	all	roadworks	in	your	area


